
June 27, 2021 

Today 
 
8:15, 10:00 & 11:45am - 
Sunday Worship Service 
 
10:00am-Live stream service on 
the website, Facebook & YouTube 
 
10:00 & 11:45am– Kids Zone 
 
 
This Week 
 
WEDNESDAY 
 
7pm-Weekly livestream interactive 
bible study with Pastor Andrew 
(Genesis) 
 
THURSDAY 
 
Office closed for Canada Day 
 
FRIDAY 
 
10am-Ladies Walking Group at 
Surerus Park 
 
 
Upcoming 
 
Wednesday June 30th 
 
7pm-Weekly livestream interactive 
bible study with Pastor Andrew 
(Genesis) 
 
Friday July 2nd 
 
10am-Ladies Walking Group at 
Surerus Park 
 
Sunday July 4th 
 
8:15, 10:00 & 11:45am - 
Communion Sunday 
 
10:00am-Live stream service on the 
website, Facebook & YouTube 
 
 
 
 

WELCOME TO 

 

There will be NO Kids Zone on July 4th, to allow our volunteers a well 

deserved long weekend off. Kids Zone will resume as normal on July 11th. 

See you then! 

 

We would like to announce that Stan Troyer intends to pursue membership at NPMB Church. 

If you have any thoughts or concerns with regard to Stan’s application for  

membership, please reach out to Pastor Andrew or any of our elders.  

 

The Siebert’s have sent an update on their missionary work. It can be found in their 

missionary mail slot. 

 

Our library is open during office hours (Monday-Thursday 9am-

3pm) and we invite you to come and check out our selection of books and  

videos for children and adults. Do you have a suggestion for an item you’d like 

to see in our library? Please reach out to the office to let us know!  

 

July calendars are printed and available at the Welcome Center.  
 

 

And I will pour out on the house of David and the inhabitants of Jerusalem a spirit of grace and pleas for 

mercy, so that, when they look on me, on him whom they have pierced, they shall mourn for him, as one 

mourns for an only child, and weep bitterly over him, as one weeps over a firstborn.   

Zechariah 12:10 

Please join us in praying for the ministry of the week: Sunrise Radio 
 
Note: If you have a prayer request/praise item you would like to include in the  bulletin, please contact the 
church office with the details you would like to have shared.    



Lead Pastor:  

Andrew Eby         andrew@npmbchurch.com   

 

Director of Children & Family Ministries:                                     

Emily Fehr            emily@npmbchurch.com  

MINISTRY STAFF 

Director of Worship: 

Kristy Erickson    kristy@npmbchurch.com  

 

Counselors:       

Gwen Koop         gwen@npmbchurch.com 

Don Banman       don@npmbchurch.com 

            Operating Budget Report       
 

Last Week’s Giving         Giving to Date         Budget to Date                

                                   $3,772.00               $109,371.34          $130,436.72 
 

(Our Church year end is April)                                                                                               

Online Giving Option:  e-transfers@npmbchurch.com  
 

How to tithe during this time? You may send an e-transfer to e-transfers@npmbchurch.com, you can 

bring in cash or cheques during office hours, or you can mail in a cheque to NPMB Church  

10816 106 St. Fort St. John, BC V1J 5V2. 

Church Office: 250-785-3869 ◊  

10816 - 106 St. ◊  Fort St. John, BC  

V1J 5V2 

Website: www.npmbchurch.com   

E-mail:                                

office@npmbchurch.com  

Office Hours:                                        

Mon.-Thurs. ◊  9:00am - 3:00pm 

PRAYER CHAIN: 

* Marie -  250-787-1302 

* Elfrieda - 250-785-5833 

* Janet - 250-785-3605                     

 *Alice - 250-785-3301                                                                                                  

“We exist to glorify God and make disciples of  Jesus Christ.” 

Looking for  

something to read?                                     
Check out our church library  

during  office hours. We have  

videos, fiction & non-fiction. 

We have material for children 

and adults. Located downstairs. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Arturas Rulinskas 
The Covid pandemic has been very hard on the Lithuanian Churches. Arturas is the 

senior pastor for these eight churches. He feels that when full services resume 

(hopefully this summer), the attendance numbers will have decreased.  Pray for  

encouragement and enthusiasm for these leaders.  It has been a very difficult year. 

 

An area of optimism is the upcoming summer camps.  In July, the camps will be for 

children, and in August, for youth. The Vilnius church has 40 children enrolled now, 

and about 50% are from non-Christian homes. They are thankful for adequate  

leadership. Our mission, Multiply (to which we at NPMB send monthly donations), 

is supporting the camps financially.  They are thankful that the 40 euros per child has 

become available. They would appreciate prayer from us for the camps.  

 

Pray for a young lady from their congregation who feels the call to ministry. In  

September, she will be the worship leader in the church. Also, Arturas would  

appreciate prayer for a teaching position in the public school system this fall. His  

desire is to teach ethics at the senior level.  


